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10th May 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope that everyone enjoyed May Bank Holiday weekend. Although we have only had four days in school this 

week, we have managed to cram in lots of learning!  

Reception had an amazing time at Daisy May’s farm and all of the children managed to take part in their first 

11b411 enrichment activity of riding a large animal. They also enjoyed collecting eggs and meeting some of the 

animals. 

 

Children in Nursery have been learning about growing and have been looking after 

their 10 chicks. They have also learnt about how to feed and handle them. They are 

looking forward to looking after some caterpillars soon, so they can see how they 

turn into butterflies. 

 

Although the weather has been wet and miserable for most of the week, Blossom 

Room have been making the most of it by dressing up in their wet weather gear 

and going out to enjoy splashing in the puddles! 

 

On Wednesday evening the Friends of Newhall organised our Magic Show with Mr 

Happy. Over 50 children from Reception, Nursery and Reception Intake 2019 

joined us for the event. It was a great success and well done to Alisa and Charlie 

for being great helpers and graduating from Mr Happy’s Academy for Magic!  

 

http://www.newhallacademy.org/


Thank you to those parents who attended the Parent Forum on Thursday. Although only a few parents attended, 

we had some very useful discussions and helpful suggestions to help continue to develop our school. We 

discussed developing the curriculum, enrichment activities, including suggestions for clubs and different ways of 

involving parents in the school. A full summary of the meetings will be posted on the website soon. 

 

May Half Term is coming up and we will be offering a holiday club in the Nursery for Reception and Nursery 

children. The cost is £30 per day and it will be run between 8.30am  and 3.30pm. Places are limited so please 

speak to Mrs Murphy in the school office for more information and to book your place. 

 

 

 
 

Message from the Friends of Newhall: 

If any parents, grandparents, friends have a business and would like a stall at our 

Summer Fayre on Saturday 22nd June 2-4pm then please see one of the Friends of 

Newhall committee members or email friendsofnewhall@hotmail.com for more 

information.  

We are also looking for raffle prizes for our grand draw so if you have a business or know 

somebody that would like to donate a prize to us please can you bring it to the school office.  

Many thanks for your continued support.  

I hope you have a lovely Bank Holiday weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Debbie Gayler 

mailto:friendsofnewhall@hotmail.com

